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July 16, 2014 
 
Digi-Key Corporation 
Attn:  Tim Loe 
701 Brooks Avenue South 
Thief River Falls, MN  56701  
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This letter serves as notification that CTS Electrocomponents will discontinue 
manufacturing specific versions of our 204 series, 206 series, 208 series, and 
206RA/208RA DIP switches.  The products contained in this notice are part of an 
annual CTS product portfolio review process. Our intent is to support these products for 
a limited time in order to allow for future planning by all of our customers.  Therefore we 
will offer a last time buy opportunity to support your needs. 
 
The switches to be discontinued are the DPDT and 4PST types.    
 
Our records indicate you have purchased the following switches in these product 
categories in the past 3 years.   
 
204-221ST    204-221STR 
204-222ST  
206-221ST 
 
Last time orders will be accepted through September 30, 2014 for shipment scheduled 
no later than December 31, 2014.   
 
Please contact me or your local CTS representative if you have questions. 
 

Best regards, 
 
 
 

Tari Gard 
Product Marketing Supervisor 
CTS Electrocomponents  

 
       E-mail:  tari.gard@ctscorp.com 

Phone:  574-523-3885 
Fax:  574-293-6146 
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